
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

After half term, we have a fantastic opportunity to visit Leeds West Academy to take part in weekly 

Design and Technology lessons led by staff from LWA. We will be able to use their high quality 

facilities and expert staff.  

The sessions start on Tuesday 4th January 2022, from 10:00am until 11:00am and will continue 

through to the half term holidays. 

If you would like your child to participate, please complete the slip below. 

Thank you. 

 

 

P.Keating   

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I agree to my child_______________________ taking part in the 5 DT sessions at Leeds West 

Academy. 

 

Contact number in case of need:  _________________________________                                     

  

Signed _______________________parent/carer. 

 

 

 


